
24th September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Write Away (the Writer’s Club) - Year 4 & Year 6

After the popularity of the Writer’s Club last year I have extended it across the whole school with a

brand new name. We will be exploring a range of creative writing activities and sharing our love of

writing.

Your child has expressed an interest in joining  Write Away on a Friday afternoon 3:30 - 4:15pm.

I am happy for you to provide your child with a healthy snack to enjoy.

Please fill in the slip below and return it to me on Monday.

Our first session will be on Friday 1st October.

Thank you.

Teresa Dempsey

Year 3 & 4 Phase Team Leader

PHJS Writing Leader

____________________________________________________________________________________

I agree for my child (print full name) __________________________________ Class ___

To attend Year 4 & 6 Writer’s Club on Friday afternoons 3:30- 4:15pm.

I will collect my child from the Year 3 & 4  gate at 4:15.

Signed ______________________________ Date ________________________
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